
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to request permit parking in the area of Marion Street and south of North Avenue. I am a 
landlord in the area (Harlem and Berkshire) and own a 10 unit building. I have only 5 garage spaces and 
without any village parking in the area, it is difficult to rent units when I am unable to offer a parking 
option. Thanks for your and the parking diviisions attention to this persistant problem for myself and area 
landlords. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sharon Henk 
Saraceno LLC 
1305 N Harlem 
Oak Park IL 60302 
Owner and Manager 
 

 


